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Stars of the Week 

 Y3 Jake & Harrison 

Y4 Ania & Jake  

WN Sonny & Jasper 

Y5 Eliza & Eric 

Y6 Isla Mo & Taylor 

Home Learning 

We hope all the home learners out there have had a  
fabulous week! We are missing you all terribly but it 
has been lovely to see you on the daily registration 
sessions and at story time. 

Thank you to those of you who have sent in videos of 
your challenges, they have made us giggle this week! 
Don’t forget to send them into Miss Kelly each week. 

As we have mentioned previously, we are constantly 
reviewing our offer and striving to improve the        
provision we can offer for our home learners.  All 
teachers are offering a regular drop in session each 
day and are available to give personalised help or   
feedback to children who need it. Currently, the     
uptake for these sessions is low yet we are hearing     
reports of children struggling. If your child is struggling 
with any aspect of the work, please encourage them to 
use this facility as often problems can be ironed out 
much more quickly than over dojo or online chats. 

The live registration and early morning session also has 
a safeguarding function of checking in with each child. 
Please can you ensure that your child logs in using 
their correct name and where possible, has their     
camera turned on and answers questions verbally 
when asked. A large proportion of the time is being 
spent reminding children of this. 

Next week we will be introducing some live               
intervention sessions to the timetable for children who 
would have received this support in school. These  
sessions will be by invitation, your class teacher will 
inform you if your child should attend. 

Friends of Moorlands 

Well done to all of you who have been taking part in the 
Moorlands Motivator event run by the fabulous Mr Mel-
lor, you still have a few hours to complete the challenge 
so get your running shoes/walking boots on. Once the 
event closes the much sought medals will be awarded.  

After all that exercise some of us might be in need of the 
next event on 6th February-a virtual gin tasting event 
led by our gin guru, Mr Kendal. Tickets cost £18 each, 
include 4 gins with tonics and snacks and are available 
via Parentpay. Don’t miss out! 

Our ever resourceful FOM committee have got yet     
another wonderful new idea and are running a virtual   
balloon race.  

Our balloon race page is: www.balloonrace.com/
moorlands 

Here you can buy your balloons and follow the race 
from 22nd February. To buy your balloons, please follow 
the below steps: - Decide how many balloons you would 
like - Pay for that number of balloons on Parentpay - Go 
to https://www.balloonrace.com/moorlands Click on 
‘Buy a Balloon’ and enter your details for each balloon.  

Please find the digital copy of the most recent raring2go 
magazine 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/altrinchamandsale/

winter/  

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/altrinchamandsale/winter/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/altrinchamandsale/winter/

